
 

 

 

May 15, 2025                                                                  
 
 
Attention:  President Marissa de Luna 
Rotary Club of Sweetwater San Diego 
710 E 16th Street #2713 
National City, CA 91951 
 

RE:  CPCU and Rotary Club of Sweetwater San Diego Scholarship 

 

Dear Ms. de Luna: 

Thank you for your contribution of $250 for the above noted scholarship in partnership with the 
San Diego Chapter CPCU.  We were able to fund a scholarship for $250 each to three San Diego 
State students.   
 
Thank you again.   
 

 
 
Rodney Brennan, CPCU 
President San Diego Chapter CPCU 
 
 
 


